Continuing Education events CANCELLED -

CE Requirements WAIVED for 2020/21

In response to Governor Cooper's request that all large gatherings be cancelled or postponed until further notice, and
to protect the health and safety of licensees and their families, the North Carolina Auctioneer Licensing Board has
taken the following emergency actions:

1 - All upcoming Continuing Education live programs funded by NCALB and conducted by the Auctioneers
Association of North Carolina are CANCELLED - effective immediately. This includes the programs scheduled for
Winston-Salem on March 17th, Williamston on March 27th, Sylva on April 6th, Kinston on April 8th, Jacksonville on
April 9th, and Durham on April 28th.

2 - NCALB is WAIVING the 4 hour license renewal CE requirement for the license year July 1, 2020 through June 30,
2021. CE credits already submitted for 2020/21 will be carried forward. Licensees will be mailed 2020/21 renewal
applications in late May. Once those have been mailed, renewals may be submitted by mail or online through

www.ncalb.org.
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